
 

 

NOTICE: Intermodal Service Interruption Due To Winter 
Weather 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
The Winter Storm Landon will continue to bring snow, sleet and freezing rain to an 
expansive area from the Southern Plains to the Midwest and Northeast through today, 
Friday, February 4th. Capacity issues and delays are expected during this time.  
 
Please advise your clients of potential delays 


